Langar C of E Primary School

Barnstone Road Langar Nottingham NG13 9HH



01949 860056

Dear Parents

We are delighted to have been allocated spaces for year 6 to attend Mark de-Lisser and the Singology team workshop at Kelham Hall on Wednesday 20th November 2019. Using his own bespoke arrangements. Mark will be teaching all our participants up to the minute repertoire in unison and in simple harmony.

This workshop is aimed at KS2 choirs within primary schools. This event is 100% funded by Nottinghamshire Music Education Hub and we will cover the cost of the coach using School Fund.

Mrs Pearce will be accompanying the children to this event as part of her Enrichment session. The event ends at 3.00 in Kelham, so the children will be expected to return to school at around 3.30. If you do not give your permission for your child to attend this event – please contact the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Brown